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During the India-Japan Annual Summit Meeting held on 14 September, 2017, 

Prime Minister Modi and Prime Minister Abe decided to launch Japanese 

Language certificate courses in 100 universities/colleges/institutions and train 

1000 Japanese language teachers in the next 5 years.  

In order to achieve this goal, the Japanese Language Teacher Training Centre 

has been established in July this year by the stakeholders including MEA, 

MHRD and UGC from Indian side, and Embassy of Japan and the Japan 

Foundation, New Delhi, from Japanese side, among others. 

 

The application for TEACHER TRAINING COURSE A(360 HOURS) is open 

until 24 December 2018. This course is designed to teach those who are willing 

to be engaged in teaching the Japanese language in future. The course is 

scheduled to start on 21 January, 2019. 

 

For Further Information: 

https://mea.gov.in/teacher-training-centre.htm 
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